
                                     

   
Minutes of the 

Kaweah Subbasin Management Team Meeting 
 

Wednesday, October 19, 2022– 9:00 a.m.  
Kaweah Delta Water Conservation District – via teleconference  

 
Item 1. Call to Order 
At approximately 9:00 a.m. on October 19, 2022, at the Kaweah Delta Water Conservation 
District, the Kaweah Subbasin Management Team Committee meeting was called to order via 
teleconference by General Manager Aaron Fukuda of the Mid-Kaweah GSA. 
Item 2. Roll Call 
MKGSA Manager Aaron Fukuda conducted roll call documenting the following: 
 
Management Team Members and Alternates Present  

Eric Osterling, Greater Kaweah GSA 
Michael Hagman, East Kaweah GSA 
Terry Peltzer, East Kaweah GSA 
Mark Larsen, Greater Kaweah GSA 
Trisha Whitfield, Mid-Kaweah GSA  
Craig Hornung, East Kaweah GSA  
 
Management Team Members Absent 
 
Denise England, Greater Kaweah GSA  
Don Mills, Greater Kaweah GSA 
 
 
Item 3. Public Comments 
Comment was received from Johnny Gailey.  

Item 4. Approval of Minutes 
Item 4a.  Review and Approval of previous meeting minutes.  
General Manager Osterling presented the meeting minutes of the June 22, 2022 
Subbasin Management Team Committee meetings. A motion was made by Mark 
Larsen to approve the minutes with the revision that Craig Hornung was present at 
the June 22nd meeting, seconded by Mike Hagman, and unanimously carried that the 
minutes be approved.  
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Item 5.  Annual Reports, and DWR Review of GSP’s 
Matt Klinchuch gave a status report on these items. Manager Fukuda proposed creating a list of potential 
projects for the Implementation Grant. Comment was received from Johnny Gailey and Aaron Fukuda. 

Item 6.  Regional Planning and Implementation Grant Contracts  
Manager Hagman provided an update on the Prop 68 Planning Grant and the RCIS Grant.  

Manager Aaron Fukuda provided an update on the Prop 68 Implementation Grant and the Kaweah 
Subbasin Water Marketing Strategy. 

Discussion ensued.  

Item 7.   Other GSA Updates 
Manager Aaron Fukuda gave an update on the Mid-Kaweah GSA. 

Manager Mike Hagman gave an update on the East Kaweah GSA. 

Manager Eric Osterling gave an update on the Greater Kaweah GSA.  

Discussion ensued regarding ET education.  

Discussion ensued regarding East Kaweah GSA minimum thresholds.  

Item 8. Next Meeting  

The next tentatively meeting date was scheduled for January 18, 2023, unless a need arises to schedule 
a meeting sooner.  

Item 9. Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee the meeting was 
adjourned.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

___________________________________________ 
Eric Osterling, Interim Secretary 
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